
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 15

th
 April 2016 

We live our mission in all that we do. 
“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

 

DINNER MONEY 
A reminder to ensure you regularly check your child’s 
dinner balance.   Should there not be enough funds 
on the machine, a packed lunch MUST be brought in 
or your child’s arrears settled. 

 

         UNSAFE PARKING 
Please ensure you do not park on the zig-zags or 
double yellow lines around school.  

 

MEDICINES 
Medicines should only be in school if prescribed by a 
doctor or your child has a medical plan. Any child 
needing pain relief during the day will receive a 
phone call from the office. 

 

CHOIR 
Mrs Manning was very pleased to be able to re-start 
the choir yesterday.  The children were very well 
behaved and sang beautifully. 

 

LOW BANK GROUND 
Payment cards have now been given out to the 
children. Please can you send money into school on 
Fridays ONLY. 

 

PASTORAL MANAGER 

St Jude’s would like to welcome Mrs Ashurst who 
has taken over the roll as Pastoral Manager. 

 

GOLDEN BOX 
Our golden box winner this week is: 

 
 

OWEN GIBSON 
 

 

ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK 
YR  97.33%  
Y1  93.10%     
Y2  96.43%  
Y3  95.83% 
Y4  91.33% 
Y5  98.15% 
Y6 92.86%      
As a reward, Year 5 are invited to wear their own 
clothes on Friday 22nd April 

 
 

A big welcome back to all children and 
staff. 

 
PUNCTUALITY - LATES 
YR 6   
Y1 6  
Y2  4    
Y3 7  
Y4  3    
Y5  3    
Y6 1    

As a reward, Year 6  are invited to wear their own 
clothes on Friday 22nd April 

 

BLACK POST BOX 
Next to the dinner machine near the office, there 
is a black post box, please can you use this for the 
following: 
 

 Any trip money 

 Music money 

 Permission slips 

 Holiday requests. 
 

This will free up the office and will also stop things 
getting lost and school cannot be held 
responsible. 

 

ACHIEVERS OF  THE WEEK 
 

R Dawid Ulasiuk 
Y1 Connor Briggs 
 Reece Morris 
Y2 Ryley Goulding 
Y3 Liam Lennardy 
Y4 Maison Jennion 
Y5 Ebony McDermott 
Y6 Tapiwa Shiri 
 Olivia Carletti 
 

“WELL DONE”  

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
School will be used as a polling station so will 
be closed on both Thursday 5th May and 
Thursday 23rd June. 

HALF TERM BREAK 
School will break for half term Friday 27th May 
and will return Monday 6th June 
 


